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Prolog




Hello,



welcome to the Exclusive Interview with Velvet Veronica, the
upcoming soft femdom star from Canada.



Have fun,



The Author








The
Interview


	

Your name reflects pretty well what you are doing given that it
takes place in the soft femdom scene. Velvet Veronica. Velvet
domination. Soft domination. The term “velvet” also describes a
certain fabric. Do you prefer that fabric in clothing?








I don’t particularly have any feeling toward the actual fabric, or
clothing made from it other than it has traditionally been an
opulent luxury. I do own one skirt made from velvet, but I don’t
think I’ve ever worn it haha. The name really just reflects, as
you’ve aptly described, soft femdom...plus the alliteration with my
name just seemed like the right fit.














	

You come across very natural – a rather uncommon treat compared
to most of the scene. Do you get many positive reactions relating
this specific treat of yours?








Yes, I do get a lot of positive feedback for my genuine nature,
which is important to me.



Part of the reason why I decided to start sharing this part of my
life was to help breathe some authenticity in the weird and
wonderful world of porn. There is certainly a demand for the
over-the-top porn, but I wanted to make something more personal
because I sense people are looking for more of a connection to
realism.








Click numbers are proving you right. “Cock Teasing 3 – The
Ruined Orgasm” has > 1.2 M clicks – current count. Some other
videos have already crossed the half-million mark as well.














	
You are in a very good shape. Some comments on Pornhub give you
credit for having such great skill and control over your man at
such a (comparatively) young age. That stated, I feel comfortable
asking: How old are you today and how long have you been practicing
tease and denial?






I am 28 years old and I was introduced to teasing and denial by my
partner (at the time) when I was in my early 20s. That being said,
I didn’t practice a whole lot in my other relationships, despite
having the interest, which speaks a lot to being in a relationship
where open communication is paramount, and having a partner who is
an equally willing and interested participant is key. While I’ve
dabbled in it previously, I feel I’ve really hit my stride while
with my pet.














	
Did you start out with chastity or was it, as often, a slow
development beginning with tease and denial eventually leading to
the “chastity level”?






The old chicken or the egg scenario, haha. I think I naturally have
always enjoyed teasing, whether I realized it or not. So, when I
was introduced to femdom, it was a very natural fit for me, and as
soon as I learned about male chastity devices I was instantly
hooked. So, I purchased a cage right away and kept it in my drawer
for a very long time before introducing it to the right partner.
With my current partner, even though I enjoyed teasing him and
prolonging his orgasms, I didn’t really start denying him until I
brought out the cage, which was relatively soon in our
relationship.
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